
The new Daimler Truck Special Terms (DTST) 12/2024

Dear Suppliers and Partners,

Due to the periodic revision, the Daimler Truck Special Terms („DTST“) were revised. With the new DTST 12/2024, professional and process 
requirements of the recent years have been revised and amended. This is necessary in order to ensure a smooth handling of the operative 
processes shared by you and Daimler Truck. 

From now on, the new DTST 12/2024 is available in German and English via the Daimler Truck Supplier Portal, applicable for contracts starting 
1st of December 2024.
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